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Hello Director Mendoza,

We have heard that the Council Agenda Item, Sayers Street ROW Vacation Application (2024-
128390 LM) at 1114 West 5th Street may be postponed from May 22nd to June 5th.

We request that this Item remain on the May 22nd Council Agenda without postponement.

As you know, this Item appears now on the May 22nd Council Agenda only because it was already
postponed from the May 8th Council Agenda.

A resolution of the Sayers Street ROW Vacation Item is now the only issue holding up City approval of
our 6th and Walsh Development Site Plan.

Therefore multiple time delays to the resolution of the Sayers Street ROW Vacation Item are
unreasonably damaging to us.

We encourage you to deny any request for a second postponement of the Sayers Street ROW
Vacation Item beyond the currently scheduled May 22nd Council Agenda.

Sincerely,
Stefanie and Stephen Griffith
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